
Nursery Peek at the Week  
1st March 2024 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

This week we have been reminding our 
children to listen to each other and to 
the adults that are talking to them. 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been outside in 
the rain exploring the gar-
den and 
catching 
‘raindrops’. 
We have been 

encouraging the children to talk 
about their experiences and staff 
have been modelling new vocabulary to          
describe their actions. 

Physical Development 

As part of our Jigsaw (PHSE) program, we have 
been thinking about exercise and how it is 
good for us. We found out that when we did 
lots of exercise, our hearts started beating  
faster. When we then rested and relaxed, our 
hearts slowed down.  We have been seeing how 
fast we can run around our obstacle course in 
the garden. 

Friday 8th March  World Book Day 

Our chosen book in Nursery is ‘We’re 
going on a Bear Hunt’. You may like 
to choose this as a costume theme, 
or another book character, or the 
very comfy option of some cosy     
pyjamas. Please can we request no one-sies for 
nursery children due to the difficulty of going to 
the toilet in these. 

Red Nose Day Fri 15th March 

Children are asked to come to school 
in their own clothes, £1 donation for charity. 

Construction task: 
Make a home out of 
the 2D shapes. We had 
to think carefully 
about which shape 
would work best for 
which part of our 
house. 

Dough task: Make letter 
shapes out of the dough. 

This was very tricky and 
we needed to roll, squeeze, 
pull and cut the dough 
into the shapes. 

Child of the week:   Cayden for always following our class charter, being a role model 
for his friends and for his excellent communication and storytelling.  

Nursery rhyme of the week:  Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes  

Please encourage your child to watch and join in https://youtu.be/QiynbY9SPJk 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Next Week’s Sign of the Week:   looking 

https://youtu.be/QiynbY9SPJk

